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describing the natural state of eight important lakes in asia and the human impact on these lake
ecosystems this book offers a valuable reference guide over the past several decades the aral sea
dead sea lake balkhash and other major lakes in asia have undergone significant changes with
regard to their size water level chemical composition and flora and fauna most of these changes
resulted from the loss of water from tributaries now used for irrigation farming or increasing
consumption in local industries and households however significant human impacts may have begun
as early as 2000 years ago in addition to the three lakes mentioned above lake sevan armenia the
caspian sea azerbaijan iran kazakhstan russia turkmenistan lake issyk kul kyrgyzstan and lake lop
nur china are discussed as the most prominent examples of changing lake ecosystems in contrast an
example of an almost pristine lake ecosystem is included with the report on lake uvs nuur
mongolia for each lake the book summarizes its origin and early geological history and
reconstructs its natural state and variability on the basis of proxy records from drilled or
exposed lake sediments that have accumulated since the last ice age the frequently observed
reductions in lake level and size during most recent decades led often to significant
environmental impacts in the respective lake catchments including vegetation deterioration soil
erosion and badland formation soil salinization or the formation of sinkholes 飛距離アップと安定したショットを可能に
する 体の 機能性 連動性 ボディバランス を手に入れろ ゴルファーとして 使える筋力 を徹底強化 体の 機能性 と 連動性 がぐんとアップし 無理に振らなくても飛ばせる 感覚機能を高めるトレー
ニングを掲載 ボディバランス が向上し 軸がブレないスイングへと変化する 自分の体重を負荷にしたトレーニング 成長の妨げやトレーニングによるケガを防止し 老若男女問わず チャレンジできる a
detailed study of the science engineering and applications of terahertz technology based on room
temperature solid state devices which are seen as the key technology for wider applications in
this frequency range the relative merits of electronic and optical devices are discussed and new
device principles identified issues of terahertz circuit design implementation and measurement
are complemented by chapters on current and future applications in communications sensing and
remote surveillance audience the unique coverage of all aspects of terahertz technology will
appeal to both new and established workers in the field as well as providing a survey for the
interested reader 1994年 平成5年 から1996年 平成8年 までの3年間に日本国内で刊行された明治以降の作家の小説 戯曲 児童書 翻訳を除く を網羅的に集め 著者名の五十
音順に排列した図書目録 収録点数は 約4 800人の作家の小説 戯曲類約1万7000点 巻末には 書名索引を付す collection of the monthly climatological
reports of the united states by state or region with monthly and annual national summaries
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resulted from the loss of water from tributaries now used for irrigation farming or increasing
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a detailed study of the science engineering and applications of terahertz technology based on
room temperature solid state devices which are seen as the key technology for wider applications
in this frequency range the relative merits of electronic and optical devices are discussed and
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measurement are complemented by chapters on current and future applications in communications
sensing and remote surveillance audience the unique coverage of all aspects of terahertz
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